
 

GAMING ENTERTAINMENT (KENTUCKY), LLC 
777 RISING STAR DRIVE 

RISING SUN, IN  47040 
1-812-438-1234 

 
March 26, 2020 

 
BY CERTIFIED U.S. MAIL 
BY EMAIL WARN-NOTICE@DWD.IN.GOV 
 
 

Indiana Department of Workforce 
Development 
Dislocated Worker Unit 
10 North Senate Avenue 
Indianapolis, IN  46204 

Re: Worker Adjustment and Retraining Notification Act Notice 
Gaming Entertainment (Kentucky), LLC 
Reduction in Force at the Rising Star Casino and Resort 
777 Rising Star Drive, Rising Sun, IN  47040 

 
To Whom It May Concern: 

This notice is furnished to you pursuant to the Worker Adjustment Retraining and 
Notification (“WARN”) Act.  I write to advise you of the ongoing closure of Gaming 
Entertainment (Kentucky), LLC, d/b/a Rising Star Ferry, located at 777 Rising Star Drive, Rising 
Sun, IN 47040.   

Due to the pandemic caused by COVID-19 and a State-issued order requiring closure 
effective March 16, 2020, Gaming Entertainment (Kentucky), LLC ceased ferry operations.  
Employees will be terminated effective March 31, 2020.  A total of 10 employees will be 
affected.  The job classifications involved and the number of employees in each position are:  

 

Captain 3 
Deckhand 7 
Grand Total 10 
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No bumping rights exist for employees.  However, employees are being advised that 
should the Rising Star ferry operations reopen, we may have positions for which most of our 
current employees may apply.    

Due to the unforeseen business circumstances and natural disaster precipitating this 
closure, prior notice could not be provided.i 

Should you need further information, please do not hesitate to contact Human Resources 
at 228-466-2827 or myself at 228-217-7445. 

 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Corporate Director of Human Resources 
Full House Resorts, Inc., sole member of Gaming 
Entertainment (Kentucky) LLC 

 
 

 
 

 
i Without waiving any defenses available to the employer under WARN, we are providing this notice herein. 


